
Central Darling Shire Council Quarterly Budget Review Statement

for the period 01/01/22 to 31/03/22

Report by Responsible Accounting Officer

The following statement is made in accordance with Clause 203(2) of the Local Government (General)

Regulations 2005:

31 March 2022

It is my opinion that the Quarterly Budget Review Statement for Central Darling Shire Council

for the quarter ended 31/03/22 indicates that Council’s projected financial position at 30/6/22 will be

satisfactory at year end, having regard to the projected estimates of income and expenditure

and the original budgeted income and expenditure.  

Signed: date:  10/02/22

Gordon Seeto

Responsible Accounting Officer
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